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As you travel on either Tour 1 or 2, you will capture this beautiful sight while riding down Bayshore
Boulevard, renown for being the longest continuous sidewalk (this one is along the water to boot!) in
our country. This picture is very representative of the sights of Tampa and its surrounding areas. We are
very pleased with the way things are coming along in preparation for the Tampa convention. Here are
a few things we think you should know:

* Don’t forget to bring your shorts, suntan lotion, and a head cover - While the rest of the country
will be getting ready for the Autumn Chill, we will be warm and sunny!

* If you haven’t registered yet, YOU need to do it soon!

* The DoubleTree is doing everything possible to ensure a pleasant stay for everyone.

* The popularity of Tour 2 has half the registrants participating.
There is still plenty room on both tours.

* The band is set to begin their rehearsals in September.
* Our three day schedule is just about set in stone.

* We will have a Wannabees session each day. Saturday’s session will be led
by former Freshman, Greg Stegeman.

» We’re expecting Sue Barbour, Nancy Albers, Rod Henley, Greg Stegeman,
and Bill Comstock to participate in Fresh Memories.

* Our Thursday night Fan Jam will be led by former Freshman, Dr. Rod Henley.

* New member Dick Rumore, owner of Paragon Music in Tampa, is furnishing an electronic piano.
This is fair notice to all performers who might be playing Thursday night. (The DoubleTree does
not have a piano available).

* Remember that The DoubleTree is offering convention rates before and after our convention.
Many attendees have registered for 7-10 days. Come and enjoy early and stay and enjoy late.

* Remember to let us know of any birthdays or anniversaries occurring during convention time.

We are so excited and looking forward to meeting all of the nice folks we have been talking to
on the phone, those which we have exchanged emails, and about seeing familiar faces again!
Hurry, hurry October!

Bob & Candi Suhrheinrich
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